
From: Gagnon, George [mailto:George.Gagnon@GenesisHCC.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2017 2:02 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No to northern pass 
 
 
It doesnt benefit nh at all. We are a tourism state and it litters our byways w towers when it can be put 
on the i 93 corridor. Why do this for ny and mass? It doesnt benefit us at all. 
Sent from my iPad 
This e-mail and any attachments may contain information which is confidential, proprietary, privileged 
or otherwise protected by law. The information is solely intended for the named addressee (or a person 
responsible for delivering it to the addressee). If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you 
are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and delete it from 
your computer 
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